
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (April 29, 2022) – Port Authority is replacing a section 

light rail track near Fallowfield Station in Beechview. 

The contractor, Railworks Track Services, LLC. Will be working seven days a week 

from 6am-8pm, beginning Tuesday, May 3. 

Work includes replacing several feet of light rail track, ties, and ballast. There will 

be no impact to customers as the station is currently out of service due to the 

closure of the Saw Mill Run Boulevard Bridge. 

The project is expected to cost $375,000. 

Work is expected to be completed in about two weeks. 
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